
WEDNESDAY 17th MARCH, 2016

Dear Mr Mayor

REQUEST TO REQUISITION AN EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING

Please find below signatures from 6 Members of the Council requisitioning an 
extraordinary meeting of the Council to discuss the statement, produced in the online 
version of the Wirral Globe today, in which the Cabinet Member for Families and 
Wellbeing has announced the closure of Girtrell Court at the end of August.

Yours sincerely

Chris Blakeley       

Bruce Berry

Leah Fraser

Paul Hayes

Lesley Rennie

Steve Williams


